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President’s Corner
  Thankful for the continued recovery 
of members Vernon Kimble and 
Hudson Carlton.

Saturdays are starting to look like 
organized meets with every possible 
model type, come out and join us!

Please note attached Corp 

of Engineers Proposal for 

Power. 



Meeting for  Sep. was held at the field 

Meeting called to order at 12:30 pm by Doug.

Members present: Doug Pettit, Pres, Jim Hillin-secretary, Mark Aucker, Denis 
Coshow,  Hudson Carloton, Hubert Dirr, Rashad Fulcher, Richard Guy, Carlos 
Hernandez,  Jose Lopez, Mark Phillips, Michael Prunty, Kem Munz, Daniel Santos, 
Bill Weaver, and maybe others that didn't sign in.. 
New Members Present: None

Old Business:  $770 for both Raffle prizes

 Club Trainers: Both up and running again

Field Maintenance: Mowing and weed eating is in full swing!

Treasurer Report; $7800 and change

Committee Reports:  Fall events discussed

New Business: 

Jim will remind about field maintenance for Warbird, volunteers needed.
Website and domain discussion, Hubert will turn over to Hudson in December.
Field improvements:  Pictorial diagrahm will be finished for Corp. to tentatively
 approved so power company engineers can give price estimate.  See Attachment.
Announcements:None

Meeting adjourned at 12:49



CRASH OF THE MONTH
Someone fat thumbed a Pilot-RC Slick 103", incorrectly set the Jeti Gyro on brand new AJ Lazer 200 
and decided a tree would be the appropriate place for a Turbine Jet F16.  No names, but thanks to all 
who helped Richard Guy recover the many pieces.



Random Pictures 



Corp of Engineers power proposal
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